

Wroughton ASC Training Camp

APPLICATION FORM				
Swimmers Name:	Home Telephone			
Address:	Mobiles:			
If accepted, I would like to reserve a place on Wroughton ASC's Training Can October '16 - as outlined in Newsletter 1 dated 20 th February '16	np in Gibraltar, from Monday 24 th October to Friday 28 th			
. I understand that to reserve a place, a deposit of £85 per person is required Training Camp).	by 31st March 2016 (Cheques payable to Wroughton ASC			
I further understand that payments of £80 per month [April '16 to August '16] month by standing order, or an alternative payment plan is agreed. <i>Our bank ac Number: 11416294; Account Name - Wroughton ASC Training Camp.</i>	''''			
Signed:	Date:			
Please send to: Dennis Yeoman, Training Camp Organiser, Wroughton ASC Tel: 01793 643760 E-mail: Dennis.Yeo				

E-MAIL AUTHORITY

The ASA has strict policies in respect of the use of mobile phones & the use of e-mails. Whilst to many they might appear over fussy, they are there to protect our swimmers & Wroughton ASC is fully supportive of the codes of conduct.

The policy states:

- Young swimmers should not be contacted directly by text or voice. All communication should be to the swimmer's parent or
 guardian but if it is essential, such communication shall be made by a nominated female person who has been CRB checked,
 appropriately trained & is authorised to hold the mobile details of young swimmers. Any such communication must be with
 the consent of each swimmer's parent or guardian.
- Clubs should set a policy for the use of circulation lists by e-mail & emergency contact by mobiles. All e-mail distribution lists must ensure e-mail addresses are not circulated to recipients.
- Young swimmers should not be e-mailed directly unless it is a circular to an undisclosed distribution list held by a nominated female club member who has been CRB checked & is authorised by the parents & guardians to hold such a list.

So as parents you must determine which e-mail addresses can be used - do you want to restrict it to your own or are you happy that we should also e-mail the swimmers direct.

There are no circumstances under which we would e-mail the swimmers without copying the parents in. All other safeguards detailed above will be complied with. Sandra is our 'nominated female' who has been CRB checked & she will authorise any general communication.

With that in mind, please detail below the e-mail addresses you wish us to communicate with - there are no limits - use as many as you want;